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NOTIFICATION FOR FRESH AIEEA-PG-2018 in Kerala   

 
F.No.1(23)/2017-Exam Cell               Dated the 10th September, 2018 
 
 

                Pursuant to directions of the Hon’ble High Court of Kerala at Ernakulam in 
the WP(C) 28277/2018 and WP(C) 29333/2018 filed by Mr. Amal C.T. and Mr. Diya P. 
Chacko respectively praying for cancellation of All India Entrance Examination for PG 
admissions held by the Indian Council of Agricultural Research (ICAR) on 18/08/2018 
due to heavy floods in the state, it has been decided with the approval of competent 
authority in ICAR to cancel the All India Entrance Examination for PG admissions held 
on 18/08/2018 in the state of Kerala and to hold fresh examination in Kerala alone 
on 16th September, 2018 in Offline Mode (OMR based). The examination will be 
limited to those candidates who had originally applied for the Online (CBT) 
conducted by ICAR on 22nd June, 2018 for PG admissions. Those candidates from 
Kerala who had appeared in the Offline examination held on 18/08/2018 will be 
required to appear in the examination again without any exemption. For this 
purpose fresh admit card and Roll No. will be generated which may be downloaded 
by the candidates using their user ID and password after 5:00 P.M. on 12/09/2018 
from ICAR website www.icar.org.in, www.icarexam.net. The examination will be 
held at same examination city centres i.e. Thiruvananthapuram and Kozhikode as 
notified for the offline examination held on 18/08/2018. 
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